BOYD - Allyson, Lindsay, Adam
and Kristi want everyone to know
they have a new baby brother,
Nathaniel John Philip. Nathan
made his speedy arrival on March
20th at 10:24pm. He weighed
8lbs. 7 oz. and was 21-1/2" long.
Thrilled mom and dad, Karen and
Barry, praise God for 5 terrific kids.
Proud grandparents for the 6th
time are Jack & Lois Green. Many
thanks to Dr. K. Attuah for 9
month of wonderful care and to
the OB staff (especially Lorraine
who almost had to deliver
again!). We thank you for your
TLC also. Special love and thanks
to Grandma and Aunt Shirley for
taking such good care of the kids
and for all their extra help. To all
our friends and family who gave
us such beautiful cards and gifts
and made us wonderful meals,

you have blessed us so much. .

P.S.- Marilyn, we're so glad every-
thing worked out so you could
witness the birth of our little mira-
cle. You're a wonderful friend!
Barry- thanks for putting up with
9 months of hormones and espe-
cially for getting us to the hospital
on time. We love you!
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